Mr. Joseph Malone
Cox Communications Inc.
1400 Lake Hearn Drive
Atlanta, Georgia 30319 U.S.A.
November 12, 2007
Dear Committee Member,
I just wanted to take this opportunity again to thank each of you for your involvement with the North Clayton County High School Information Technology Program. Each year North Clayton High TSA (Technology Student Association) Chapter continues to advance the curriculum standards of our Computer Science and technology department. Through our TSA program we have seen a renewed interest from students with regards to opportunities offered through A+ certification, programming and gaming technology.  All our students are excited to learn from cutting edge technology. 

The NCHS technology program instructors are committed to ongoing training and  educating students. Our Instructors continue to prepare themselves through various workshops offered by Clayton County, Georgia Tech and other technical schools across the country. This type of effort will certainly assist our instructors and students in learning state of the art programming techniques. Students will learn to build and program Lego Mindstorms Robots using drag-and-drop programming.  Lastly, students will learn to write and create programs that manipulate actions and sounds. Georgia Tech and Lego Robotics have done an outstanding job in preparing us for the challenge of getting more students involved in Computer Science.
Let me share with you the story of one student at NCHS. Jamil became involved with the Information Technology Program three years ago. He has worked diligently in Web Design and preparation for the A+ certification test. 
Around school, he has established himself as a trustworthy technician. He wants to attend Devry University or SCAG (Savannah College of Art/ Graphics) in the fall. Through your support we were able to purchase study materials and test vouchers for Jamil to use next semester with the A+ certification Test. Thanks to you, this student will get an opportunity to become A+ certified before leaving high school.
We cannot over emphasize your importance to our program. Your input and support are invaluable to the success of all our students in Clayton County Public Schools.

In order to effectively share new information and ideas to students we again need your assistance. We would like to purchase (4) Lego robots for our TSA chapter. The purchase price for each robot kit is $250.  We hope to prepare students for the upcoming robotics competition with other high schools across the State.
I know we can count on you to help. Please send the most generous gift you can, as soon as possible. 

We are off to great start. Let's keep the momentum going. Remember, Businesses partnering with Education is a win-win solution for everyone.
With grateful appreciation,
Henry Laws

Chairman, NCHS Information Technology Advisory Committee

